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HOUSE SUBCOMMITTEE 

Juneau, State Capitol 
 

 

 

CANCELLED 

 

 

 

 

 

The House Subcommittee meeting was cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  

There were no House legislative members on the committee due to the fact 

the House had not approved the House members on the committee for the 

term 2010-2011. 

 

AS 24.60.130(i) states a quorum of a subcommittee consists of a majority of 

the members of the subcommittee and must include at least one legislative 

member and three public members.   

 
 

 

 


